
 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh and English, and will respond within a maximum of 15 working days. We 
will respond in the language in which the correspondence is received (unless you ask us to do otherwise).  /  Rydym 
yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg a Saesneg a byddwn yn ymateb cyn pen 15 diwrnod gwaith fan bellaf. 
Byddwn yn ymateb yn yr un iaith â’r ohebiaeth a dderbyniwyd (oni bai eich bod yn gofyn i ni wneud yn wahanol). 
 

For a copy in large print, easy-read, Braille, audio, or an alternative language, please contact 
Pembrokeshire County Council on the number above. /  Os am gopi mewn print mawr, fformat hawdd ei 
ddarllen, Braille, sain neu mewn iaith arall, cysylltwch â Chyngor Sir Penfro ar y rhif uchod.  
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Dear Headteacher,  
 
 
SCHOOL COUNSELLING SERVICE – PEMBROKESHIRE  
 
 
The School Counselling Service, in line with Welsh Government directives, will 
continue to offer support to learners during this difficult period.  
 
Current School Counselling Service clients will be given the option of telephone or 
online counselling support subject to age and their individual preference. Counsellors 
will liaise with their clients and link teachers in school to arrange appointments at 
agreed times in order to ensure continuity of support.  
 
New referrals for counselling are also being accepted. Young people aged 11 to 19 
can self-refer by emailing school.counsellor@pembrokeshire.gov.uk where a 
counsellor will be allocated to progress the referral process. Parents/carers can use 
this email address to enquire about counselling on behalf of their children and young 
people if they wish.  
 
Professionals working with children and young people in Year groups 5 to 11 can also 
refer into school counselling by emailing: school.counsellor@pembrokeshire.gov.uk  
 
I would be grateful if you would promote the above school counselling offer and 
provide this information to learners and their parents/carers through your schools 
social networks.  
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You might also like to make learners and parents/carers aware of the national 
telephone and online counselling support services available. I attach Online & 
Telephone Counselling Support for Young People and Advice Helpline for Parents 
that offers advice to parents and carers worried about a child or young person under 
25.  
 
I hope this information is of use and if you require further clarification please email: 
lyn.herde@pembrokeshire.gov.uk  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Lyn Herde  
School Counselling Service  
Pembrokeshire  
 
Cc  
ALNCo 
SCS Link Teacher  
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